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Editorial

Conference Announcement on 8th International Conference on Wirless and Satellite Communication

London, UK | May 21-22, 2021

We are pleased to welcome you to the “8th International 
Conference on Wireless and Satellite Communication” 
after the successful completion of the series of wireless 
Congress. The congress is scheduled to take place in the 
beautiful city of London, UK on May 21-22, 2021. This 
Wireless Conference 2021 conference will provide you 
with an exemplary research experience and huge ideas.

The perspective of the Wireless Conference 2021 is to 
set up new research to help people understand how new 
techniques have advanced and how the field has devel-
oped in recent years.

Wireless communication have become an integral part 
of each other to provide wireless communication to 
common man that helps people located in any part of 
the world communicate easily. Wireless communica-
tion technology transmits information over the air using 
electromagnetic waves like IR (Infrared), RF (Radio Fre-
quency), satellite, etc. For example, GPS, Wi-Fi, satellite 
television, wireless computer parts, wireless phones that 
include 3G and 4G networks, and Bluetooth.  This white 
paper summarizes the importance of Wireless and Tele-
communication, their advantages and disadvantages.

A communications satellite is an artificial satellite that 
relays and amplifies radio telecommunications signals 
via a transponder, it creates a communication channel 
between a source transmitter and a receiver at different 
locations on Earth. Communications satellites are used 
for television, telephone, radio, internet, and military 

applications. There are over 2,000 communications sat-
ellites in Earth’s orbit, used by both private and govern-
ment organizations.

Communication is the production and exchange of infor-
mation and meaning by use of signs and symbols. It in-
volves encoding and sending messages, receiving and de-
coding them, and synthesizing information and meaning. 
Communication permeates all levels of human experi-
ence and it is central to understanding human behaviour 
and to nearly all public health efforts aimed at fostering 
health behaviour change among individuals, populations, 
organizations, communities, and societies.

To enhance the field and make people aware of it, the 
organizing committee decided to hold a conference. Wire-
less Communication is one of the fast growing and devel-
oping areas of Technology.

People who have missed attending the past conference 
are most welcome to present your research ideas at the 
Wireless Conference 2021. This conference will help you 
improve networking with eminent people in the field of 
Communication.
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